
Homebound Education  
 
When a student in Special Education is confined to their homes via 
doctor's orders the school is required to have an IEP meeting and 
develop an education plan. The plan is documented in the IEP and 
PWN, and there is additional paperwork required for each session 
provided. This paperwork is carbon copies with a white, yellow and 
pink copy. The white copy goes in the student file, the yellow is for 
the parent/guardian, and the pink gets sent to River Bend. The 
Carbon Copies are found at the River Bend Education District 
Building and should be requested when you have a student placed 
on homebound. 
	
  


